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November 29, 2016

___________________________


___________________________
___________________________
Sir/Madame, 


Employee recognition is essential in a workplace. The Division of Misamis Oriental understands the need to recognize employees who, in one way or another, have made a significant contribution to the organization. This is the rationale behind the annual Division Araw ng Parangal, which highlights outstanding work performance and remarkable accomplishments of its teaching and non-teaching personnel. Now on its 5th year, the Division of Misamis Oriental shall continue this yearly tradition for giving recognition to deserving employees. 

Hence, we would like to invite you to grace the occasion with your presence on December 14, 2016, Wednesday, at The Atrium, Limketkai Center starting at 8:30 in the morning. Attached is a copy of the program for your reference. 


We are looking forward for a positive response at your end. 


Thank you and more power! 








Truly yours, 








 CHERRY MAE L. LIMBACO, Ph.D., CESO V







                    Schools Division Superintendent 
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